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UNDERWRITING BULLETIN 

  

To:   All Florida Agents of WFG National Title Insurance Company 

      

From:   WFG Florida Underwriting Department 

      

Date:   December 29, 2014 

      

Bulletin No.:   FL 2014-17 

      

Re:   Annual $200 Title Administrative Fee 

Attached is FLTA’s Bulletin dated December 22, 2014 regarding the Annual $200 Title Administrative Surcharge Fee 
that all title agents must pay by January 31, 2015 or be subject to substantial fines and/or license suspension. 

THIS IS DIFFERENT FROM AND IS NOT RELATED IN ANY WAY WHATSOEVER TO THE $3.28 RECEIVESHIP 
SURCHARGE THAT YOU ARE COLLECTING. 

This Bulletin is a reminder to make sure that you pay the $200 Title Administrative Surcharge Fee no later than 
January 31, 2015.  As per the FLTA Bulletin, the $200 fee can only be paid by you on-line.  The FLTA Bulletin sets 
forth the procedure on how to pay that $200 fee on-line. 

FLTA $200 Title Administrative Surcharge Due by January 31 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE: This Bulletin should not be interpreted as reflecting negatively upon the character of an individual or entity and is for the sole purpose of establishing underwriting 

positions reflecting WFG National Title Insurance Company’s best business judgment. The information contained in this Bulletin is intended solely for the use of employees of 

WFG National Title Insurance Company and its agents. Disclosures to any party not described above are prohibited unless approved in writing by the WFG National Title 

Insurance Company’s Underwriting Department. 
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